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Thank you to those who have been in touch with 
suggestions of sports clubs we do appreciate these 
messages and are moving forward on this. Our next 
step is to try to arrange a wider range of clubs 
particularly creative clubs. If you have any skills in this 
area, can spare some time and have a current DBS 
please do contact the school office.  These clubs can 
happen during lunch times or after school.   
Thank you to those who were able to attend our 
parent meetings.  If you have not yet received the 
paperwork from these, please check with your child’s 
teacher. We hope that our new way of sharing dates 
with you has been helpful and that you have put the 
key Autumn dates in your calendars.   
I am looking forward to taking the year 5 children to 
camp next week and keeping everything crossed that 
the weather is kind to us! We look forward to sharing 
our trip with parents in our assembly on Friday 13th 
October.  

EYFS: addition   Y1: mysterious    Y2: ruined   Y3: nightmare   Y4: justified   Y5: relinquish   Y6: provoke 

Word of the week 
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Birthday Books 

 

Weds 20th – Fri 22nd Sept – Yr5 Residential  

Tues 3rd Oct - Individual School Photos  

Thurs 12th Oct – PTFA Magic Show EYFS & KS1 

Fri 13th Oct – 2:45-3:15 Yr5 Assembly  

Fri 13th Oct – PTFA KS2 discos  

 

 

 

Coming up… 
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Team Points  

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

UKS2       https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju 

                  LKS2       https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7 

   KS1         https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju 

Foundation https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ 

 

If you have a current DBS with the school and have 
a particular creative skill & the confidence to run a 
club for a group of children please do email your 

thoughts to our office team!  
 

We will soon be organising a ‘grounds day’ to tidy 
up some of the areas outside which will involve 

some bench fixing, gardening and painting of 
various areas.  If you feel you have the skills to help 
or your workplace offers Community Days with this 

do let us know.  Thank you  

Achievement Awards 

 

 Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1: Daniel D              R2: Robyn D          Y1: Harriet A                    

Y1/2: Isabella E        Y2: Jacob B             Y3: Lukas C    

Y3/4: Ava K               Y4: William D         Y5: Favour S   

Y5/6: Georgia G       Y6: Jack H      

Good Friend: Ellie T 

 

Sign of the week 
 

The Croft have a vacancy for a morning and 
afternoon position. 

7.30 – 9.00 am 
3.00 – 6.00 pm 

Please email the_croft@live.co.uk for further 
information and to submit your application. 

 

Job Opportunity 
 

https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ

